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It’s real. 

 

Memorandum 

 

 
To:  Mayor and City Council Members 
  Douglas Faseler, City Manager 
  
From:  Jacki Gross, Library Director 
 
Copy To: Tammy Garcia, Director of Human Resources 
 
Subject: Interlocal Agreement for Library Services 
 
Date:  October 18, 2016 
 
 
Attached is the “Public Library Interlocal Agreement between Guadalupe County and the City of 

Seguin.”  The County approved $427,482 in funding to the three libraries that serve Guadalupe 

County, which is a 2.45% increase over the amount funded in FY 2016.  Funding received from 

the County is apportioned to the three libraries using a population-based formula provided by 

the Texas State Library along with County population figures from the US Census.  The FY 2017 

Seguin Public Library allocation is $173,742.00 which reflects a per capita rate of $3.25. 

Staff recommends approval of the attached resolution and Interlocal Agreement. 

 


